w/c Monday 7" October 2024

Breathe Easy This Week!

This week, our Eco Warriors focused on clean air and sustainability. We
explored plants that are easy to care for but offer great benefits to our
environment. One standout was the common houseplant, the Spider Plant. Not
only does it look great, but it also reproduces identical plants without any
assistance.

Even better—it cleans our air! Yes, the Spider Plant is an air-purifying plant, so
you can breathe easy knowing you have one of these in your classroom.

A big thank you to our Eco Team for their hard work!




